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Rules Committee,

I would like to join the vast majority of Oregonians in supporting the legislation that will enable
the president to be elected by National POPULAR Vote! It is time we do the right thing and
equalize the vote to make sure every vote counts. It is a constitutional right.

NOW is the TIME!

Jennifer Lindsey
jiffniffer@molalla.net
16032 S. Union Mills Rd.
Mulino, Oregon 97042
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